8th grade on-line students – info on High School Registration

Online 8th grade students can get the information they need for registering for freshman courses by joining the Class of 2025 Google Classroom and using a code you can get from Lauri or Kelly in the MS office.  You can email a request for the code to lbouk@boone.k12.ia.us or kcurvin@boone.k12.ia.us or you can call us at 515 433-0020.  Our in person students have seen this presentation and have already joined the Google classroom.  Parents can watch the online presentation in their student’s Class of 2025 Google Classroom to get the same information their students have.


